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Welcome to the Sept - 4th issue of the 2017 SeniorNet Wellington Newsletter 

The last two months have seen a few changes at SeniorNet Wellington.  The Executive 
has been settling in with a new Secretary and a new Treasurer and Graeme Munro has 

been doing a sterling job as Chairman while Allan has been away.  Our newly structured 
SeniorNet Learning Help Centre which runs on Monday is proving increasingly popular. 

Our Monday Computer CLINIC at 12.30-2.30pm continues, staffed by our marvellous 
volunteer I.T. guru’s.  I have used this service on a number of occasions and I highly 
recommend it.   Much cheaper at $10 than those expensive Computer service firms. 

Thank you to the members who have contributed material for the newsletter.   The next 
newsletter will be early Mid November 2017.  Please don’t be shy about contributing.   

Natalie Thornton – Email: natalies.oe@gmail.com 

Chairman’s Report 
As I’ve been away overseas for 5 weeks and have just arrived back to NZ last week, I don’t have much to 

report.  Our 5 weeks was staying with our 3rd Son who lives and works in Spain (Bilbao) with his Spanish wife 
and our two Spanish grandchildren. 

The weather for the 5 weeks in Spain where we were, was fantastic (25 – 30 deg) while NZ suffered from storms 
and heavy rain.  My 2nd son who was keeping an eye on our property kept us informed via Whatsapp and the 
week we were coming home told us that we have a large landslip come down on the north corner of our house!!, 
not a pleasant thing to come home to. 

Anyway, a few things on SeniorNet matters.  We have a new treasurer.  Keryn Campbell was offered the role 

and has accepted the position. 

We need a new Publicity Officer to take over from John Nimmo who is stepping down after over 10 years in this 
role.  I personally wish to thank John for his work in promoting SeniorNet Wellington and the detailed “desk file” 

documentation of the Publicity Officer’s role and tasks he has provided.   

Whoever takes over this role will know all that is involved and the contacts etc. that John has made during his 
time in the role.  

Elsewhere in this newsletter is the advert for this role. So please don’t be “shy” and step up and help us run this 

great organisation for the benefit of all our members. 

Another event that has come about through John’s work is that the BNZ wants to do a trail run of their pilot 
“Digital Guru” which is designed to help improve the digital skills and literacy of our BNZ colleagues, customers 
and wider community.  

BNZ is using internally-developed online training and virtual classrooms to provide the training and have had 
over 1500 volunteers registered for the programme so far. They are also working with Barclays Bank in the UK 

to give their Gurus access to their Digital Wings training modules (covering a range of digital subjects such as 
internet basics, finding things online, managing your money online, communicating using social media and 
staying safe online), which they’ve developed in partnership with Google, Microsoft and IBM. 

We have accepted BNZ’s offer to assist them to run this trail pilot program, the 1st is scheduled for the 22 

September.  I will report on this event in our next newsletter. 
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On the Workshop/Course front, the new hands-on Workshop Smartphone Drivers Licence Series continues to 
gain momentum; I’ve had to repeat the next in the series twice in order to clear the wait-listed members. 

That’s all from me now,    

Allan Chee – Chairman 

Lucky Dip URL’s – supplied by John Cook –  

jcook@paradise.net.nz  

This amazing 3D street art is the work of street painting artist Edgar Müller who 
painted it at the Festival of World Culture in 2008. I’m always amazed at how well these 
street artists can transform a footpath or street into a work of art that has a three 
dimensional appearance.      www.youtube.com/embed/3SNYtd0Ayt0 

No need to waste money on a visit to Kaikoura.  Just watch this video of Whale 
Watching in Akureyri, Iceland.     https://youtu.be/7gDpTuerZI8 

Le Petit Chef is a miniature chef who is going to turn your dinner plate into his 
personal grill so you can watch him prepare your food right in front of you.  This French 
restaurant came up with an original way to entertain guests while waiting for their meal 

to arrive using a projector on the ceiling and the animation on the table.  The small chef makes for some good 
dinner entertainment.   www.youtube.com/embed/yBJEP4lsRFY 

If you loved the original Planet Earth series from BBC that aired ten years ago then you’ll be happy to 
know that Planet Earth II will soon be released.   My first thought was if it would be narrated by Sir David 
Attenborough and the answer is Yes! I hope everyone is able to view this wonderful look at the world we live in 
as the video footage they share with us is truly astounding.   www.youtube.com/embed/c8aFcHFu8QM  

Koko the gorilla tickles Robin Williams in this entertaining clip. Koko is a gorilla that has mastered over 100 

words of American Sign Language. It turns out that Koko has a pretty good sense of humour as well and 

recognizes a comedian when she sees one.    https://youtu.be/I9I_QvEXDv0  

Here’s another video tour of various locations around the world.  This time you can see selected aerial 

shots of Ireland at.   https://youtu.be/G7lvRanCS14 

I am fascinated by the dexterity of the magician appearing on the “America’s got Talent” video you will find 

on the URL below, and I hope you will also be amazed by his performance.  
http://biggeekdad.com/2016/07/magician-mat-franco/  

 

Noel Leeming Discount -  

Are you using your new Noel Leeming Discount card? 

We have received advice from Noel Leeming that many SeniorNet 

Wellington members are not using their Noel Leeming Discount 
Cards when purchasing goods from Noel Leeming stores. This is disappointing. 

Using the Discount Card not only provides the purchaser a good discount but also provides a 2% transfer to fund 
Noel Leeming personnel to assist with our in-house learning. Recent examples have been the excellent 
presentations by Antony Zogg on smart phones and travel technology.  

If shopping at any Noel Leeming store please present the discount card when making any purchase. New cards 
with an extended expiry date to July 2018 and reference JScreen/121851 are available from our 

office for members to collect.  

If you do not have a card on your person at the time of shopping please ensure that the counter assistants at 

Noel Leeming are aware you are a member of SeniorNet Wellington. There is a special code in their computer 
system for SeniorNet Wellington. It is “Welnet (Wgtn SeniorNet)”. To just say “SeniorNet” may be linked to 
other SeniorNet’s and not attract funding for our training.  

SeniorNet Dates To Remember 

Dates to Remember –  

SeniorNet Volunteers Meeting   –  5 Oct 2017, 7 Dec 2017 

SeniorNet Office Team Meeting – Sept to be advised,  Nov 17 

SeniorNet Executive Meetings –  20 Sep 2017, 18 Oct 2017 

SeniorNet Visitors Day  –  The September event has been 
joined with our Wellington City Seniors Week open  Day 

Seniors Week - SeniorNet Open Day – 13 October 2017 

mailto:jcook@paradise.net.nz
http://www.youtube.com/embed/3SNYtd0Ayt0
https://youtu.be/7gDpTuerZI8
http://www.youtube.com/embed/yBJEP4lsRFY
http://www.youtube.com/embed/c8aFcHFu8QM
https://youtu.be/I9I_QvEXDv0
https://youtu.be/G7lvRanCS14
http://biggeekdad.com/2016/07/magician-mat-franco/
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Volunteers Forum – Thursday 5 October 2017 

A friendly Reminder to All our Hardworking Volunteers. 

The next volunteers’ forum is on Thursday 5th Oct 2017.   

We will be there at 9.30am for a 10am start.    The Speaker is 
Victoria Wray who was also our speaker earlier in the year. 
Please support this meeting.  Your questions and suggestions are very 
welcome.  This is the 4th volunteer forum of 2017.  

Please contact Marjorie Finn before 5th October if you would like to 
 be included in the Agenda at her email address marjorie.finn@clear.net.nz   or phone: 3848349.   

We welcome anyone who is possibly thinking about volunteering but is unsure of what is involved.  Come along 
and meet our current volunteers. Ask a few questions. No obligation. There are a number of  
ways you could assist – Tutoring, working in the Office, Technical, or Assisting behind the scenes if you prefer.   

 

  Seeking Volunteer Archivist for Our SeniorNet Historical Collection  

  
 

  

We are looking for someone who is interested in history or Archiving.  The Collection consists of hard and digital 

copies of our oral history, Newspaper cuttings, photo’s, video’s, old pamphlets, etc. 

We would like to centralise and catalogue our collection.  It is not expected that this will be too arduous a task; 
in fact it could be a lot of fun and a great way to meet the members of SeniorNet.  If you are concerned about 
having adequate knowledge to get started in this role we anticipate being able to get some advice from the 
Library. If you are interested please contact Celia Simpson – phone 4763830 or simpsoce@gmail.com    

 

 

FROM THE EXECUTIVE - Derek Smith - Secretary 

As the newest member of the executive committee, I volunteered to write what I 
hope will be a regular contribution to the newsletters.  

First, a bit about myself.  I joined SeniorNet in October 2013 just after I replaced 
my old computer.  Despite working with computers all my working life, I was 

definitely not up to scratch on current technology as I retired some 14 years ago, 
without having to deal with the Internet. I put my name forward as Secretary as I 
felt it was something I could give back to the organisation where I have found that 
regular attendance at COG sessions has been extremely useful. 

So far I have attended three Executive meetings and I am impressed by the work 
that is being done on our behalf by a comparatively few people. By the nature of our organisation, most of us 
have a limited time frame where we can make an effective contribution, so it is essential that we keep getting 

new volunteers.  

In this issue, there is a call for someone to handle our publicity requirements – please consider offering your 
skills for this task. Over the next few months, there will be further calls for assistance.   

Colin Archer is heading a team which is reviewing SeniorNet’s administration and out of this review will come 
several tasks which could be handled by different people. If we break down the load and those of us who are 
able volunteer to help, the organisation will continue to thrive.  If you can help in any way please let us know – 

as with all volunteering, the main person you help is yourself! 

Finally, a note for your diary.  We have booked a venue for next year’s AGM – it’s at The Boatshed on 20 June – 
back on a Wednesday. 

mailto:marjorie.finn@clear.net.nz
mailto:simpsoce@gmail.com
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E-PROVERBS   -  submitted by Alan Royal 

Home is where you hang you @ 

The E-mail of the species is more deadly than the mail 

A journey of a thousand sites begins with a single click 

Great groups from little icons grow 

C:\ if the root of all directories 

Don’t put all your hypes in one home page 

Too many clicks spoil the browse 

The geek shall inherit the earth 

A chat has nine lives 

Don’t byte off more than you can view 

Fax is stranger than fiction 

What boots up must come down 

Windows will never cease 

In Gates we trust 

A user and his leisure time are soon parted 

There’s no place like http:/home.com 

Give a man a fish, and you feed him for a day. Teach him to use the net and he won’t bother you for a week. 

 

Publicity Officer Wanted 

SeniorNet Wellington needs a Publicity Officer to promote SeniorNet and its activities in Wellington city and 

suburbs to attract new members and to retain existing members.  A comprehensive Desk File is available. 

Reporting to the Chairman, the role’s main regular activities include: 

• Promoting up to four Visitors sessions each year 

• Promoting one special Visitors/Members ‘At Home’ session in Wellington City Council’s October Seniors 

Week 

• Providing SeniorNet speakers for Probus Clubs, Community Groups, Retirement villages and others as 

required 

• Liaising closely with Age Concern and promote/support initiatives like their driving refresher courses for 

seniors. 

• Providing editorial material for relevant promotions and news articles in local publications and 

newspapers 

• Ensuring supplies of our marketing brochures are being displayed in WCC community centres, city and 

branch libraries, retirement villages, and community centres 

If you are able to help or would like further information, please email wellingtonseniornet@gmail.com 

 

Junior Net?? 

 

 

  Octavia Munro (17 months) teaching her 

  Grandfather Graeme Munro a few things  

  about Smartphones 

 

http://home.com/
mailto:wellingtonseniornet@gmail.com
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MORE LEARNING ACTIVITIES 

Please check our website http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz  for activities as they arise. Emails will be 

regularly sent to members in advance of activities.  

Tutorials:- 10am-12Noon Tutorial or Interest groups as some people know them are a great 

opportunity to learn something new, learn from other experiences, share knowledge and enjoy fellowship 

while doing so. All members are welcome to attend these tutorials. There is no attendance fee for 

tutorials.  The next in the monthly series are:- 

 

COG; Wednesday, 13 Sept, 11 Oct, 8 Nov, 

Digital Camera; Thursday, 14 Sept, 12 Oct, 9 Nov 

Android; Tuesday,  26 Sept, 24 Oct, 28 Nov  

   

Writing & Publishing; Wednesday,   Sept, Oct, 

Nov 

Suspended until Facilitator for the Group is 

found 

Apple Mac; Monday, 18 Sept, 16 Oct, 20 Nov, 

Questions & Answers; Thursday, 28 Sept, 26 

Oct, 23 Nov,                                

Workshops: - 10am-12Noon   Special workshops on particular topics. Attendance Fee $5  

Video Streaming Using Google Chromecast;  Wednesday 6 September 

Facebook;  Friday 8 September 

Google Magic Tools;  Monday 11 September  

Take Better Pictures With Your Point and Shoot Camera;  Tuesday 3 October 

Make Your Android Go Faster;  Wednesday 4 October 

Fotorific Apps and Google Photos;  Tuesday 17 October 

Faststone Image Viewer To Enhance and Correct Photos;  Wednesday 1 November 

How To Create A Photo Album Using Snapfish;  Thursday 16 November 

Trade Me Success Secrets;  Wednesday 29 November 

 

The planning of SeniorNet Workshops is ongoing and changes may have to be made.  There may be additions, 

cancellations or workshops to be confirmed  so please check out the SeniorNet website 
http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz  for upcoming events and don’t forget our online Calendar at 
http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar       Hint:  Click on the calendar item you are interested in and there may be more 
details about the course or clinic or workshop, etc.  

Short Courses –   

Gmail – 

When: Two Session 12:30 – 2:30pm – held a week apart - Mid-September – Dates to Be Advised -   

Where: L1 Anvil House, Room 11 (map) 

Description: The purpose of this hands-on 2-week course is to set up an email account using the free web-based 

email programme Gmail, and explore the extra services this email programme offers. 

The only prerequisites are a basic knowledge of using a mouse or touch pad and access to a computer with a 

broadband connection. 

Week 1 will cover: 

• How to set up an email account 

• Where to find tools and adjust programme settings to suit individual taste 

• Ways to send, receive and forward emails 

• Filing emails and creating new folders 

• Sending and opening an attachment including pictures in emails 
Week 2 will cover: 

• Saving pictures to your computer 

• Using an address book and transferring addresses from another email programme 

• Setting up a calendar 

• Saving files, pictures, etc to the web 

Exploring other apps that go with a gmail account 

Contact will be Ngaire Jackson on  phone 389 2629 or email -  ngairej@gmail.com 

http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz/
http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz/
http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar
https://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&q=L1%20Anvil%20House%2C%20Room%2011
mailto:ngairej@gmail.com
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SeniorNet Learning Help Centre 
We are going to merge the two Monday classes (Introduction to Computers, and the Supervised 
Practice and Revision) into a Learning Help Centre. 

Details of course 

Rooms 11 & 12 will be open every Monday (except Public Holidays) from 10 a.m.–12noon or 12.30 p.m. – 2.30 
p.m. to help those new to computers and those wishing to upgrade their skills. We offer one-to-one assistance in 
a cheerful, friendly environment and while we don’t have all the answers we can usually point you in the right 
direction. Cost will be $5 per hour. 

We can help with a number of computing devices such as laptops; tablets; smart phones; Apple Macs; iPads.  

You can either use the computers at SeniorNet or bring your own. If you bring your own device please make sure 
the battery is fully charged or bring the power cord. If your queries are about E-mail please make sure you bring 
your passwords. 

Registration for the Help Centre is not required but you are asked to contact either Ngaire Jackson phone 389 
2629; ngairej@gmail.com or Sandra Thorn phone 232 4173; saonbeauchamp@gmail.com before Monday to 
ensure a tutor is available to assist you. 

However, if your problem is Hardware or Operating System related then the Clinic is the place to get help. The 
Clinic is also open every Monday 12:30 – (except Public Holidays) onwards in Meeting Room 2.  Cost for the Clinic 
is $10. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
The opening hours for the Clinic is from 12:30 – 2:30, but if nobody turns up by 1:00 p.m. the “GP’s” are 
released to leave if they wish. 

 
Keep checking the website and online calendar for courses as it is still early in the year.  Keep an eye on emails. 

 

A Word Of Thanks to Trevor King - by Natalie Thornton - Editor 

As Editor I take this opportunity to express thanks to Trevor King on behalf of all our newsletter readers.  

Trevor King, our longstanding SeniorNet newsletter “Musings From The Serviceman Who Tells’” columnist has 
advised me that he is calling time (retiring) from writing this column.  His last column was No. 69 in January 17. 

Trevor joined SeniorNet Wellington in 1992 and began writing the column I believe in 1998/99.   

On searching I came upon SeniorNet Newsletter 83 – dated 10 April 2008 in which Trevor’s column No. 35 

appeared.  In his Musings column number 35 Trevor made the following comments  

“This is the tenth year for this column, give and take unavoidable absences.” 
“The perfect computer free of all faults is still eagerly awaited.” 
“Meanwhile there are problems to be investigated, both from users and equipment” 

It is a significant achievement to write a regular Technology related column for a newsletter for a period of 17/18 
years.  I myself enjoyed “Musings from the serviceman who tells” for its variety of topic and knowledge. 

The good news is the Trevor tells me that he may submit an article to the newsletter from time to time. 

 

Clinic Session: -   Do you need help with your device?              

When: Every Monday during term (except on Public Holidays) 

from 12.30pm to 2.30pm. 

Where: Anvil House, Level 1, Meeting Room 2, 138-140 Wakefield Street 

What: Get help with your computer – technical or other related 
problems. Bring your laptop, tablet, or phone - and all associated cables, 
discs, manuals, power connection and so on. Don't forget your mouse. 

Come at 12.30pm and see if we can help. We don't offer guarantees, but 

we may be able to assist.  If we cannot assist, we may refer you to 
undertake a relevant SeniorNet course or workshop, or to seek 
professional assistance. 

Investment is $10, payable on the day.  Correct change if possible please. 

N.B. If nobody has turned up at the Clinic for advice by 1:00pm on the Monday the “GP’s” are released to leave 

if they wish. 

mailto:ngairej@gmail.com
mailto:saonbeauchamp@gmail.com
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Appointment of Part-time Treasurer  

SeniorNet Wellington is delighted to welcome Keryn Campbell to the new 
advertised position of Part-time Treasurer.   

With the recent retirement of Derek Oldershaw as Treasurer/Secretary and 
Executive member, the job of Secretary went to Derek Smith (who is also now on 

our Executive) and Keryn Campbell is now in the Treasurer role to manage 

SeniorNet Wellington financial affairs.  Cashier duties are now being handled by 
several office staff who will liaise with the Treasurer. Keryn will work closely with 
Derek for the handover training.  She will work mostly from home but will attend 

the monthly Executive Meetings to present financial reports, etc. 

As newsletter editor it was my pleasure to have a brief chat to Keryn today.  
Although not old enough to qualify to join SeniorNet Keryn has a long 
acquaintance with computers dating back to about 1985 when she had one of the 
first IBM clone computers.  Keryn has a wide Microsoft knowledge but has rarely 

dabbled with Apple Mac.  Keryn is not currently working as a full time Accountant but does she contract 

accountancy work for a Chartered Accountant and works with a local kindergarten. 

Keryn has two sons.  Her 17 years old son is very knowledgeable regarding computers/iT and her younger 14 
years old son is a musician.  Keryn’s partner works for Chorus.  

 

Android Smartphones & Tablets User Group Report 

The Android User Group meets every fourth Tuesday of the month at 10 am. It’s mainly a question and answers 
session where members can raise queries about their Android smartphones & tablets (not iPhones) and usually 
get answers from the more experienced participants. If time allows, other items of interest are discussed and 

one-on-one help given during the tea break. 

With the increase in the use of smartphones, the group is becoming more popular and numbers at the monthly 
meetings often reach 20 or more. As with other user groups, attendance is free to SeniorNet members. 

 The next meeting is on Tuesday 26 September.    

Three of our group members recently sent in feedback about their experiences at these meetings. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“This year, having graduated from a basic mobile phone to a Samsung smartphone, I’ve been attending the 
Android Device Group monthly meetings. It has been both enjoyable and rewarding.  The meetings are well 
conducted, difficulties and discoveries are shared and advice given.  I never leave the meeting without learning 

something of value, but, best of all; I have gained so much more confidence in using this smart little device I 
carry around with me.” 

Margaret Clarke  

“Why do SeniorNet members keep coming to the Android Smartphones & Tablets Group on the fourth Tuesday 
of the month?  It is because there is always something new to learn.  Each session Graeme and Alan find new 
topics to introduce and participants provide interesting questions.  The sessions are mainly about smartphones – 
the ones that are not iPhones. 

I have had my smartphone for over two and a half years but only since I started going to the Android group 

have I used it as a computer.  Many owners limit their smartphone use to phone calls, texts, emails and perhaps 

Facebook.  There is so much more you can do with your phone and you can find out many of the possibilities if 
you come along and join the group.  Attendance is free for SeniorNet members.” 

Mary Smith 

“What makes Graeme Munro’s well run session so interesting could be described in two ways. First we were 
fortunate that there was a good sprinkling of more learned members who have developed a variety of skills 
relevant to the questions asked and can each add to a subject, enhancing the overall answer.  

I learnt that Verdana font is the best for older eyes.  

Cost factors such as connect to your own Wi-Fi before streaming or you could find yourself facing a big bill. Voice 
messages from your own home phone will cost extra if using your mobile phone i.e. 17 cents each call from 
Vodafone.   

The second point is all the extra tips on really interesting apps such as ‘5 ways to speed up your android phone’ 
along with the timely reminder to always check that your photos are off Gallery and onto the Cloud.” 

Margaret Simmons 
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Wellington Seniors Week – Wednesday 11 to Sunday 22 October 2017  

Get out in your community and enjoy a whole week of events and activities planned with older residents in mind.  

See the attachment to the newsletter for complete details about each event. 

N.B. There are events scheduled for Seniors Week which will be very popular and require booking in advance so 
get your booking in early. 

Check in to the council website below.   For information about what is happening, go to 
www.wellington.govt.nz/seniorsweek  or phone 04 499 4444  

My contact at the council tells that the full Seniors Week colour brochure  will be available at Libraries and 
Community Centres late next week and the full colour pdf available from the www.wellington.govt.nz/seniorsweek 

next week as well.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SeniorNet Wellington ‘At Home’ session will be hosted during the WCC Seniors 

Week on Friday 13 October - from 12 noon to 2pm - at SeniorNet Wellington   

Meeting Room 2, Level 1 Anvil House, 140 Wakefield Street, Wellington   

Come along and find out more about digital devices.  Enjoy tea and coffee, and a chance to ask questions after 

the presentation.   For further information phone  (04) 232-5407 or visit http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz/    

Further details to be advised at a later date by email and on our website.                            

 

Some Information Links for Seniors – by Natalie Thornton & Alan Royal 

With Wellington Seniors week on the horizon it seems an opportune time to mention a few sites and services 

that are available for Seniors. 

One of my favourite sites which I joined in 2010 when it was in just starting up is www.grownups.co.nz . It is 
designed for the over 50’s.  It is a very comprehensive website which covers all aspects of life.  It has great 
Technology, Competitions, Travel, Finance, etc sections and much more.  I highly recommend this site which 
comes with a good weekly summary newsletter. 

A similar type of site is http://www.oversixty.co.nz/ with categories such as News, Health, Travel, Lifestyle, 

Finance, Video and Entertainment.  Each of these sections also has a drop down box containing more subjects. 
Technology is located under Entertainment. 

The Work & Income Seniors Page https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/eligibility/seniors/index.html contains a 
comprehensive list of services for the elderly.  There is also a good PDF booklet which can be downloaded if you 
wish. It’s not just about the Super Gold Card but about other services you might be entitled to.  Have a look. 

The Super Seniors site at http://superseniors.msd.govt.nz/ site is also useful and their newsletter has the Gold 
card deals. 

The Super Gold Card webpage for all thing superannuation and discounts available to you. 
https://www.supergold.govt.nz/    

Grey Power is a wonderful advocacy organization promoting the welfare and well-being of all those citizens in the 
50 plus age group. Their mission is to be the appropriate voice for all New Zealanders https://greypower.co.nz/  

OPSM offer discounts off Eye tests and Lenses -   https://www.opsm.co.nz/eye-care/benefits/senior-discounts  

Wellington City Library has a specific webpage http://www.wcl.govt.nz/popular/senior.html  with information for 

seniors.  The page features a selection of the latest resources you can find at your library.  

The Wellington City Council has a series of services they offer for seniors and information related to these is 
available in the links on the web page https://wellington.govt.nz/services/community-and-culture/seniors  

Age Concern (just along the corridor from SeniorNet Wellington) believes everyone deserves a great future.  
They support older kiwis to have a healthy lifestyle full of opportunities and protection from harm.     
https://www.ageconcern.org.nz/  

The University of the Third Age – U3A - http://u3awellingtoncity.org.nz/ provides continuing learning 
opportunities for retired people. 

Free Publications For Seniors – A link https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7Wa_dLqi9G9TXVEREZBaERNM3c/view 

to a PDF doc which contains a list of magazines which you can click on the title of to go straight to that resource.  

The Commission for Financial Capability https://www.cffc.org.nz/  has a lot of financial information for seniors. It 
is the replacement for the Sorted retirement site. 

Alan Royal has been on a working group developing this site at http://www.livestronger.org.nz/. The link STAY 
STRONGER FOR LONGER (https://goo.gl/9sD3Lc) has some excellent downloadable resources that all seniors 

should read (I know as I helped develop them!). 

http://www.wellington.govt.nz/seniorsweek
http://www.wellington.govt.nz/seniorsweek
http://www.wellingtonseniornet.co.nz/
http://www.grownups.co.nz/
http://www.oversixty.co.nz/
https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/eligibility/seniors/index.html
https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/13b9879da4f5604085ce8e5c9910f5e3dea2b8bb?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsuperseniors.msd.govt.nz%2F&userId=1700884&signature=955e8495168fdd9f
https://www.supergold.govt.nz/
https://greypower.co.nz/
https://www.opsm.co.nz/eye-care/benefits/senior-discounts
http://www.wcl.govt.nz/popular/senior.html
https://wellington.govt.nz/services/community-and-culture/seniors
https://www.ageconcern.org.nz/
http://u3awellingtoncity.org.nz/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7Wa_dLqi9G9TXVEREZBaERNM3c/view
https://www.cffc.org.nz/
https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/722d4805bb4c3feef90f075558795f53fee4dd09?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.livestronger.org.nz%2F.&userId=1700884&signature=bb7f37d20aee78ef
https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/fe6df22c25416b9aaa84cf70c9968669cacd0c21?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2F9sD3Lc&userId=1700884&signature=345b70fd70df3b86
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Keep up to date with our events – access our online calendar 
http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar  To create a desktop shortcut just - 

right click on the desktop; select New/Shortcut; paste the link http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar  
into the url box; click Next; name the shortcut SeniorNet Calendar; click Finish 
The shortcut will appear on your desktop with the name given. 

Waiver From time to time, some of our members voluntarily give help and advice to other members on matters that relate to 
computers and associated equipment. This help or advice is taken solely at the recipient’s risk and imposes no responsibility or 
liability of any kind, either on those providing such help or advice, or on SeniorNet Wellington. 

http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar
http://bit.ly/seniornetcalendar

